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May 2016 Grand Knight Letter    

 
   
Dear Brothers,  
 
  We held our First Degree at the Council on April 26; I would like thank the degree team for another 
well performed degree, also Bob Treval and Bob Westrich for the deliciously food. As always all 
these brothers did an outstanding Job.  
 
    The First Degree certificate was awarded to Brother Matthew Brienza 

 
Congratulations to our New Brothers 

 
Joseph D Maccia           Michael Matthews    John Soutar 
Antonio F Valenziano   Andrew Blake           Chris DeBiase 
Don Gross                     Rich Laveuty             Michael S Hallocic 
Frank Leonard              Francis Dimiceli        Jeff Kowalski 
John Novak 

 
 

The Knight of the Month for March was Brother Jim Murphy 
 

The Family of the Month for March was The Treval Family 
 
   I have appointed the Nominating Committee 2016/17 Columbian year. If you are interested in be-
coming a council officer please contact PGK Chris Lehmann, PGK Karl Bauerlein or PGK Bill Groh.  
 
   Thanks to FDD Barry Kakos and his committee for doing such a great job running State Bowling 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



tournament. It was well attended and all had a great time 
   
   Another great Movie night was held on April 16

th
 everyone enjoyed the movie Sandlot. 

Mike Bradley and his team are doing an outstanding job  
 
  On May 7

th
 we will have The Ladies of the Knights bartending along with the Cinco de Mayo party. 

All tips will go towards the Charity golf event.  
   Monday May 16

th
 will be our 32

nd
 Annual Charity Golf Tournament honoring Fr. Scott Shaffer. 

 
   This year we will be marching in the Memorial Day parade with St, Monica’s council 11529 and af-

terwards we will be join our neighbors at the VFW for a picnic. Please come out and march. It would 

be nice to out a strong showing from our council 

 
 
    A motion was tabled to donate $2,000.00 to the Open Door Pregnancy Center to help offset the 
training of a new ultrasound technician. This will be up for a vote at the next business meeting on 
May 20th 
 
 
 

Currently, we have the following events planned for May:  
May 1

st
   KCGC season opening tournament @ Gamblers Ridge 

May 6
th
   Rosary @ 8:00pm; Social Meeting @ 8:30pm 

May 7
th
   Cinco de Mayo Party @ 7PM  

May 7
th
   The Ladies of the Knights bartending @ 7PM 

May 6
th
-8

th
   Tootsie Roll Drive (Wal-Mart) 

May 16
th
    31th Charity Golf Tournament @Pine Barrens 

May 20
th
    KC Business & Col. Club Meetings  

May 21
st
    Loaves and Fishes 

May 21/22 Roses for Life( Hu Mador) 
May 25

th
   Second Degree 

May 30
th
   Memorial Day Parade   

May 30
th
   Breakfast (Honor Vets and Troops) (St Veronicas 9:00 AM) 

  
For additional information go to the KofC 6201 website 
 
 

‘Nothing great is ever achieved without much enduring’ 
 
St Catherine of Siena   
 
 
 

Vivat Jesus,   
Grand Knight,   
Louis McGraw 

 
 
 
 



 

COLUMBIAN CLUB PRESIDENTS LETTER 

 

 As summer approaches, we here at The Columbian Club have a lot going on. The Cinco De 

Mayo Party will be held in the bar area on May 7th, starting at 7 p.m. The cost is $12.00 PP. 

There will be authentic Mexican food as well as music. Please see the flyer here in the 

Knightline or contact Matt Brienza for more details. 

On June 18th we will having an Open Mic Day in the pavilion area. This is open to anyone 

that wants to show off their musical skills. We will have guitars, a bass, drums, amps and 

microphones. We will be selling hot dogs and burgers and a cash bar. Please come down and 

check out the local talent. 

Karaoke was held on April 9th and a great time was had by all that attended. Thanks to PGK 

Bob Trevel for helping in the kitchen,  Matt Brienza for the 50/50 and the door, PCCP Rich 

Russo, CCVP Jim  Murphy, Mike Bradley and PCCP Bob Cubberly for the great job behind 

the bar. We will plan another one soon 

The 2016-2017 Columbian Club Officers Nominating Committee is now conducting inter-

views for the upcoming Columbian Year. If you’re interested in a position in the Club please 

see the Trustees. PCCP Andy Pavelko, PCCP Bob Cubberly and PGK Bob Trevel. 

 If anyone is interested in running or chairing an event, please see myself or any of the Co-

lumbian Club Officer 

I’d like to welcome back Br Joe D’Angelo. He has resumed his duties as the Columbian 

Club Custodian. Glad to see he’s feeling better 

The Horseshoe League is in full swing. Thanks to PGK’s Chris and Rich Lehmann for 

chairing. 

We are in the process of starting a dart league on either Monday or Wednesday evenings. We 

want to see how much interest there is so there will be a sign up sheep on the board. More 

info to follow. 

Please remember to keep the Club and Council grounds neat and clean. This is YOUR 

CLUB. Treat it as it is your home. 

            Sincerely, 

                           Jim Londis CCP 



















2016 KOFC 6201 Supporters 

To advertise in The Knight Line you can call Alex at (732) 569-7632 or email Alex at Alex@ocitcs.com 



 

Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Russ Taylor at wrtaylor@optonline.net 

 

For These We Pray 

 

New Sick and distressed Tony Cecalla  Tim O’Connor, Monica Drumm,  Trause Family, persecuted 

Christians around the world and All Military Personnel Here and Overseas. Beatrice Murphy 

(deceased), Brian Natte, Mike Coscign, Joe D'Angelo, Joe Platts, Mrs. Pat O'Conner,   Camille Caiazza 

(deceased), Jennifer Esquerra, Edna Lehmann, Janice Weinman. Service men and women here and 

abroad Patrick Corrigan, Vincent Guardino, David DeJesus, William Francis Coleman Sr., Martha Ann 

Dinen, Lucy Littlefield, Regina Blackford, Dane Blei Jr, Family, John Callaghan, Kylie Carroll,                 

Bill Coleman, Family, Maryellen Kennedy, Ivy Lynch, Family, Christine Scaronnlello, Gary Trauss

(deceased), Sid & Millie Weinman,  All Military Personnel, Diocese's   

Seminarians 

 


